
 

Below you will find a list of tuition resources for you to explore.  These resources change as scholarship money 

becomes available or is used.  Please keep in mind that community grants and programs are variable from year 

to year and that not all students will qualify for all programs due to differing individual circumstances.   

 

VCTC PN Tuition and Fees Payment Plan- A payment plan established for the 2020-2021 school year is for 1st year 

students that are not receiving more than 50% of their tuition and fees paid for by a third party.  In order to participate, 

you must make arrangements with Darla Miller (VCTC principal) by July 1 of the current school year.  If installment 

payments are not made by the date due, the student will not be allowed to continue in the program   

The total amount of tuition and fees due will be divided into 3 equal installments and will be due as follows: 

First installment =     by July 15 

Second installment = by September 15 

Third installment =    by November 15  

 

VCTC- Practical Nursing Program Scholarships- Applicants will be considered for tuition assistance through an 

application process.  This is for students that do not have more than 50% of their tuition and fees paid by their employer 

or other program/grant/entity and will not cover the first or second installment/payment of the program if you have made 

arrangements to participate in the payment plan.  Scholarships are awarded in October of each year for 1st year students 

and in June for 2nd year students. *See scholarship application for more details 

 

Valley Workforce- Offers financial assistance for tuition, fees and miscellaneous school expenses for those that meet 

qualifications.  Financial support is available for qualified applicants on a 1st come, 1st served basis.  Valley Workforce is 

not affiliated in any way with VCTC. 

Contact person- Courtney Phillips 

                           540-887-9895 (ext 206) 

                           1076 Jefferson Hwy 

                           Staunton, VA  24401 

 

 

 

We are working on facilitating cooperative agreements with local community employers such as Western State 

Hospital, Augusta Health and others to bring our students opportunities for employment before and after 

graduation as well as financial assistance toward the completion of the PN program.  We anticipate the first of 

these opportunities to be available for students as early as spring of 2020.   


